News story: Essential upgrades to our
incorporation services

Updated: Essential upgrades to our incorporation services on 8 September
2018.

All incorporation applications received after 12pm on Friday 7 September will
not be processed until Monday 10 September.

This includes any same-day applications.

We're sorry for any inconvenience.
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